
 RATE CHANGE NOTICE 

 EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2022 
 As you may be aware, Avgas fuel has more than doubled in the last few 
 months.  For your convenience, we want to continue the wet rate that 
 includes fuel in the rental cost per hour. Due to the current fuel prices, 

 we are forced to incorporate a temporary fuel surcharge. This surcharge 
 will be removed as soon as gas prices level back down. 

 This temporary surcharge will be a $20/hour increase for all aircraft and 
 will be effective July 1, 2022. 

 We value your business! If you have any questions or concerns, 
 please reach out to KPNSair  @gmail.com 
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